
Holy Spirit Catholic Parish, North Ryde 
Under the care of the Michaelite Fathers  

ABN: 77 656 197 420 
 

 

August 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to announce that Bishop Danny Meagher will confir children in our parish at Holy Spirit 
North Ryde in November 2023.  Registrations for the Sacrament of Confirmation will open in September 
2023. Both registration and program payment will be accepted via the TryBooking website.  Bookings will 
open on Monday 4th September at 9.00am and close on Friday 22nd September 2023 at 5.00pm.  

 
Important Information needed prior to booking: 

• Baptism certificate of the child 

• Program Cost is $35 per child registered (equivalent to 1 ticket via Try Booking) 
 

Logon Details:  
Booking URL: https://www.trybooking.com/CKMOQ 

 
  

Below are Important dates to be considered. Please note: If you are unable to commit to these dates, please 
consider a more suitable time to make the commitment towards this sacrament. 
NO REFUNDS or CHANGES will be considered. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES for CONFIRMATION 2023 
 

 

Parent Formation Evening 

Wednesday 11th October 2023 - 7.00 pm in the Parish Centre (191 Coxs Rd North Ryde). This session is for 
PARENTS ONLY. You will receive a Child Profile form (for parish records) for your child on this evening.  

 

Commitment Ceremony for Confirmation 

Saturday 14th October 2023 - Present your child at 5pm Mass with completed Child Profile Form and a 
photocopy of Baptism Certificate attached. 
 

Group Sessions 

21st  & 28th October, 4th & 11th November 2023. 
All sessions will be on Saturdays between 4.00pm to 4.45pm - followed by Mass at 5.00pm  
Candidates must be accompanied by a parent/adult/carer and MUST ATTEND ALL Group Sessions. 
Attendance at Mass is a prerequisite for preparing and receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
 
Confirmation Practice Session 

Wednesday 15th November 2023: 6.00pm - 7.00pm  
        

Confirmation Mass 

Saturday 18th November 2023 - 2 Sessions:  10.00am & 1.00pm   
               There are limited numbers per session.  

Each Mass will include children from Holy Spirit School North Ryde 
 
Our Confirmation Coordinators are Cathy and Armando.  All-important communications and updates 
regarding our Parish-based Confirmation Program will be via email. Should you have any queries please 
contact: hsnrconfimation@gmail.com 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Fr Stan Kluk (CSMA) 
Parish Priest 
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